OVERSEAS PRIVATE INVESTMENT CORPORATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20527, USA

OFFICE OF THE
PRESIDENT

August 28, 2008

The Honorable Russell D. Feingold
United State Senate

506 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Feingold:

In accordance with Public Law 109-115 and Public Law 110-28, I am pleased to submit
the Buy American Act Report of the Overseas Private Investment Corporation (OPIC) for
FY’s 2006 and 2007.

1) OPIC made no purchases or articles, materials or supplies that were
manufactured outside the United States.

2) No waivers were requested or granted by OPIC under the Buy American Act in
FY 2006 or FY 2007

3) No exceptions were used to purchase articles, materials or supplies that were
manufactured outside the United States.

4) The total procurement funds spent by OPIC on articles, materials, and supplies
manufactured inside the United States during FY 2006 was $119,345.33 and
FY 2007 was $628,220.36.

5) The total procurement funds spent by OPIC on articles, materials, and supplies
manufactured outside the United States during FY 2006 and FY 2007 was $0.

To make this report publicly available to the maximum extent practical, this response will
be available on the agency website at www.opic.gov.

Sincerely,

Robert Mosbacher; Jr.
President & CEO

cc: The Honorable Joseph 1. Lieberman, Chairman, Committee on Homeland Security
and Governmental Affairs
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